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Attorney Lance R. Fryrear Helping State Patrol Officers Disabled in Line of
Duty

Attorney Lance R. Fryrear, of the Law Office of Lance R. Fryrear, supports Washington State
Patrol Memorial Foundation with generous donation.

Lynnwood, WA (PRWEB) June 14, 2016 -- Defense attorney Lance R. Fryrear, founder of the Law Office of
Lance R. Fryrear, is proud to announce he recently supported the Washington State Patrol Memorial
Foundation at its 34th annual dinner by donating his condo for its live auction, which raised over $2,200. “It
was an honor to support this wonderful foundation that provides financial assistance to Washington State Patrol
employees who become disabled in the line of duty,” said Fryrear. “I donated to the auction as I was a
prosecuting attorney for seven years prior to founding my defense firm. I have great respect for the Washington
State Patrol, as our law enforcement officers are a vital part of our society and the criminal justice system. I
urge everyone to contribute to this great cause.”

The Washington State Patrol Memorial Foundation was founded in 1982 exclusively for charitable, educational
and benevolent purposes. In addition to helping patrol employees who become disabled in the line of duty, it
assists surviving spouses and children of fallen officers and employees who die in the line of duty. The
foundation also offers an education scholarship program for employees or dependent children.

The Washington State Patrol Memorial Foundation has provided over $1,700,000 in financial assistance and
scholarships to many departmental employees, retirees and their families. Its programs are funded through
employee contributions, outside donations, the annual dinner and raffle, as well as through the sale of
collectable memorabilia.

To donate to the Washington State Patrol Memorial Foundation, please visit www.wspmf.org/donate.htm.

About Lance R. Fryrear, Law Office of Lance R. Fryrear
Lance R. Fryrear is a defense attorney serving the criminally accused in the Seattle metro area. He has obtained
positive results for 3,000-plus defense clients over the past fifteen years. Mr. Fryrear is a member of the Federal
Bar Association, Washington State Bar Association, Snohomish County Bar Association and National
Association of Criminal Defense Attorneys. For more information, please call (425) 224-7075, or visit
www.washingtoncriminaldefensefirm.com. The law office is located at 19401 40th Ave. W., Suite 340,
Lynnwood, WA 98036.

About the NALA™
The NALA offers small and medium-sized businesses effective ways to reach customers through new media.
As a single-agency source, the NALA helps businesses flourish in their local community. The NALA’s mission
is to promote a business’ relevant and newsworthy events and achievements, both online and through traditional
media. For media inquiries, please call 805.650.6121, ext. 361.
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Contact Information
NALAPR
Executive Business Services (theNALA)
+1 8056506121 Ext: 361

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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